
Dear Parents,

Throughout the course of the school year, your student will participate in many different activities including field trips, class celebrations, and more.  To document these events, photos are often taken.  These photos may sometimes be used for class newsletters (which are sent on paper or email to classroom parents only), posting in the hallway/classroom, or on our class website. If they are posted on the classroom website, students’ names will not be attached to the photo. Additionally, student work is occasionally shared on the class website. ‘This will allow you to see what your child is up to during the day. Please sign below and indicate whether you allow or do not allow your child’s photo to be used in these capacities.

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Scovone

(------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Student Name: ______________________________________

Please check one (1) below:

(  Full usage of photos and student work for the 2012- 2013 school year (class newsletters, website, displayed in the school)

(  Limited usage of photos and student work for the 2012 - 2013 school year (displayed in the school, NOT on website)

(  No usage for the 2012 – 2013 school year (NOT in any published form)

Parent Signature: _________________________
Date: ___________

Please return to Mrs. Scovone no later than September 14th, 2012.

PHOTO RELEASE FORM














